
Electvanderstoep replied 
 (Mon, 6 Nov 2023 at 5:14 PM) 
 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
The campaign received the notice of the alleged violation on November 6, 2023. Upon receipt the 
campaign looked into the allegations. The campaign was under the misunderstanding that the 21-
day requirement was only if there had been a Last Minute Contribution that was required to be filed 
under the RCWs as indicated in the allegation. The campaign also was mistaken on the 7-day 
requirement as well. The campaign corrected its misunderstanding on November 6, 2023, and 
submitted the required C-4 filings within 6 hours of receipt of the alleged violation from the PDC. 
The campaign should be fully up to date on all C-4 filings as alleged. 
 
-Nathaniel 
 


